
 

 

November 02 2023 
 
Dear parents, 
 
  
Thank you to all members of our DBS Wakra community for their wonderful support during the first week 
of the new half-term. As always, I am greatly impressed by the commitment of students and their families 
to our school, most notably by how punctually the vast majority of children are dropped off each morning 
and collected each afternoon, and by how smartly our DBS uniform is worn by most students.  
 
As we enter the cooler months, it may be worth repeating that students are only able to wear DBS-
branded uniform items in our school. Jumpers and fleeces, for example, should be of the DBS variety; 
hoodies and other non-DBS items are not allowed. Similarly, parents should ensure that students have the 
correct footwear for school each day; black shoes should be worn when students are in their complete and 
correct DBS uniform, whilst trainers should only be worn on PE days. 
 
Parents may also wish to note that our annual school photos will be taken a little earlier this year, over the 
course of three days from November 14 – 16. As has been the case in recent years, we will be using Prêt-a-
Portrait for this important initiative, and further, more detailed information will be provided in due course. 
Clearly, it is important that all students are in complete and correct DBS uniform – including wearing the 
right footwear! – on these days. 
  
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would welcome 
them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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